
 A Special Meeting of the Kingsbury Town Board was conducted on December 31, 2015 at the Kingsbury 

Town Hall on 210 Main Street, Hudson Falls. 

MEMBERS PRESENT:                             William Collins, Councilman 

                                                                  Paul Bromley, Councilman 

                                                                  Richard Doyle, Councilman 

 

OTHERS PRESENT:                                 Dana Hogan, Supervisor Elect 

 

The meeting was called to order by Councilman Collins at 4 p.m. 

 

A motion by Councilman Bromley seconded Councilman Collins and carried by a vote of 3 ayes to enter 

into executive session to discuss personal issues.  

 

A motion by Councilman Collins seconded by Councilman Doyle and carried by a vote of 3 ayes to end 

the executive session at 4:25 p.m. 

 

A motion by Councilman Doyle seconded by Councilman Bromley and carried by a vote of 3 ayes to 

provide a position to Michelle Radliff as a temporary confidential secretary to Comptroller Mary 

Ordway; starting January 1, 2016 until June 30, 2016. Michelle Radliff will answer to the Comptroller. 

 

There being no further business before the Board a motion by Councilman Bromley seconded by 

Councilman Doyle and carried by a vote of 3 ayes adjourn the meeting at 4:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cynthia A. Bardin, Town Clerk 
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